State of Illinois Office of The Governor Springfield

Len Small Covernor

November 2, 1921

My dear Doctor Judson:

I am in receipt this morning of a letter from your Secretary, Mr. Goodspeed, enclosing the tickets for the box at the Convocation on Saturday morning and for the box for the football game on Saturday afternoon.

I greatly appreciate your courtesy in sending me these tickets and will be glad to avail myself of your kindness on both of these interesting occasions.

With high regard, I am,

Yours very truly,

Dr. Harry Pratt Judson,
Office of the President,
University of Chicago,
Chicago, Illinois